
Clock-to-Credit Hour Disclosure 

Students in the Medical Assistant (2 year part-time option) and Dental Assistant programs may 
not be eligible to receive full financial aid, due to Department of Education regulations on how 

credits are recognized.  For more information contact your campus Financial Aid Advisor at 

financial.aid@northwoodtech.edu.    
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